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MARK YOUR CALENDAR:  
 
February 1 Minimum day dismissal 1:35 p.m. 
February 1 Parent LCAP meeting 6:00-8:00 p.m., Cafeteria 
 
It looks like Mother Nature has decided to ease off a bit on the storms.  These past couple of 
weeks have been challenging with all the snow and ice, and we appreciate everyone’s 
patience as we have had to change our schedules to keep up with the weather and road 
conditions.  Hopefully with some drier and warmer weather in the forecast we’ll be able to stay 
on regular schedules for a while now so we can remember what it is like! 
 
One additional note on the weather is our last day of school for our students will now be 
Friday, June 9th.  On our calendar we have to build in a snow make-up day, and since we have 
had to cancel school, we will have to extend it that one day.  Even though we have had two 
snow days, we only need to add one day as our calendar is based on the average of snow 
days we’ve had to have over the past several years.   
 
Coming up on Wednesday, February 1st will be the first of two meetings to gather parent input 
on our Local Control Accountability Plan (LCAP).  The LCAP is our plan for the upcoming 
years, and we’d like to hear from everyone about how we have been doing, and what areas do 
you think we should focus on for the future.  The meeting will be from 6:00-8:00 in the 
cafeteria, and we’d love to see everyone there!  We ill have another meeting on Thursday 
February 16th from 4:00-6:00 if you cannot make this Wednesday. 
 
Also coming up on Thursday the 16th, we will host our first Family Literacy Night.  This will be a 
fun, free evening when families can come and write your own books together!  We will have a 
baked potato bar for dinner, and every student will leave with their own book that they created 
with their families.  We will host the Family Literacy Night from 6:00-8:00 in the cafeteria.  More 
information will follow! 
 
Finally, a couple of weeks ago we hosted an informational meeting for our 6th graders for our 
upcoming science camp trip.  We will host another meeting this Thursday, February 2nd for any 
families that were not able to make it to that first meeting.  We will meet in Mr. Brown’s class 
(room 14) at 6:00.  We want all of our students to be able to attend science camp, and want to 
get this information to all of our 6th grade families.  If you have any questions, please contact 
me. 
 
 
Go Braves! 
Dan Mayers, Principal 
dmayers@twainharteschool.com 
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